
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 
 

                                                                                          5th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to tell you about our final trip of the year! On Monday 17th July, we will be 

heading off to Arundel Wetlands Centre to explore all things minibeast! We will be leaving 
school at 9:30am travelling to Arundel by coach, and arriving at the Wetlands Centre at 

10am. During the day the children will take part in a workshop as well as undertaking 
some self-guided activities. We will leave Arundel at 2pm ready to be back in school for 
home time as normal. 

 
Things you need to know: 

 
 The cost for the trip will be £13.80 as a voluntary contribution. This includes the 

coach, entry to the Wetland Centre and our workshop. 
 Your child will need a packed lunch in a bag they can carry easily + a bottle of 

water and a fruit snack. No sweets/chocolate or fizzy drinks please. If you would 

like to order a packed lunch from Chartwells, please order this online via Parentpay. 
 Children will need to wear sensible shoes, trousers or leggings and a school t-shirt 

and jumper. 
 We will need an additional five adults to come with us. If you are able to join us, 

please indicate on the form below. 

 
If you have any questions, please ask us. 

 
Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs Totman, Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Spencer 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________ to go on 

the trip to Arundel Wetlands Centre on Monday July 17th 2023. 

I enclose £13.80 to cover the entry fees and insurance.  
 

I have paid £13.80 via BACS – Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council, Lavant 
CofE Primary School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02 (please include your child’s 

surname + Arundel Wetlands in reference) 
 
I am able to help with the trip.  

 

Signed: ______________________ Print Name: _____________________________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          
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